
Collegiate Global Citizens Program                          
World Language 

Requirement  
 

Global Studies 
Requirement  & 

Global Academic 
Teams and Clubs  

Global Action Cultural 
Engagement 

(Lectures)  

Cultural 
Engagement 

 (Global Event) 

Cultural 
Engagement 

(Direct 
connection)  

Capstone Project  

3 years of Upper 
School courses 
including a level 5 
or 4 years in a 
specific WL  
 
NOTE: this is true 
for all WL except 
for 
non-alphabetical 
languages where 
students only need 
four years of a 
non-alphabetical 
language 
 
 

GLOBAL STUDIES:  
Four credits with a 
global focus.  
 
NOTE: Must have an 
overall average of a B 
with no grade lower 
than a C (semester 
grade) 
 
CLUBS AND 
ACADEMIC TEAMS:  
Participate in one of 
the following clubs for 
a minimum of 40 
hours over 2 years:  
Ex.) Xenophiles, 
Spanish Club, etc.  
 
AND 
Participate in one of 
the following 
academic 
competitions: 
ex.) KUNA, Academic 
World Quest, etc. 

Must complete at 
least 30 hours of 
community service 
with a local 
organization that 
has a global 
component.  
(ex. KRM, La Casita)  
 
OR  
 
Complete a summer 
internship 
(minimum of 10 
hours per week. 
with a business or 
organization that 
has an international 
component, serves a 
global market, or 
works with a local 
immigrant 
community. 

Attend a total of 8 
lectures over four 
years plus a program 
write up for each 
lecture.  
 
NOTE: At least two of 
the lectures must be in 
person at the WAC, 
some can be done 
online, and a student 
can choose to attend a 
lecture at Bellarmine, 
U of L or another local 
group approved by 
the Ms. Podbilski, the 
GC Program 
Coordinator. 
 

Attend or 
participate in one 
event with an 
international focus. 
(maybe local or 
outside of 
Louisville) 
 
Examples:  
- WorldFest 
- Festival of Faith 
- Americana 
Festival 
- We Day 
 
 
  

Direct international 
experience, such as 
one of the following: 

-International 
student exchange 
program 

-Hosting an 
international student 

-Travel abroad 
program or 
educational tour 
 
-Regular direct 
engagement with 
individuals from 
other 
countries/cultures 
via classroom or 
other structured 
forums. 

Program citizens 
will complete a 
project, reflection, 
and presentation 
that demonstrates an 
understanding of 
global citizenship 
and how the local 
community is 
connected globally. 
Students must 
spend a minimum of 
20-30 hours on the 
project. The 
culminating event is 
a capstone defense, 
in which the citizen 
will make a 
ten-minute 
presentation to a 
panel of instructors. 

 


